
Self-Directed Services provide the best of both worlds- flexibility for the participant to live their best life, 

and cost savings for the State of Maryland!  On average, Self-directed budgets are 27% lower than 

traditional provider-managed budgets. 

 

 

Data provided by DDA from PCIS2 database on 12/8/2020.  This data represents 1,162 Self-directed 

participants and 14,872 participants receiving traditional provider-managed services. 


